
Student Update  
Winter 2015  

This Issue:  
• Upcoming CPFI events at APhA Annual  
• Operation Christmas Child Success Story  
• Upcoming Events  

 
  
 

Join us for two CPFI sponsored events 
at the APhA 2016 Annual Meeting & 

Exposition 

To Dispense or Not to Dispense, 
Should that Even be the 

Question? 
 

CPFI National Student Council  will be 
hosting an event at the APhA annual  
meeting in Baltimore, MD this year. 
The topic for the event is "To Dispense 
or not to Dispense, Should that Even 
be the Question?" We will be 
discussing a pharmacist's right to make 
decisions to dispense based on their 
beliefs. This  is a free event and open 
to all pharmacy students, pharmacists, 
and conference attendees. We hope to 
see you there 
      - Tristram Ford 
         NSC Chairperson Elect  

Check out the 
promotional video on 

the CPFI Facebook 
Page! 



American Pharmacy Association 2016 Annual 
Meeting & Exposition 
CPFI Prayer Breakfast 

 
Date: Sunday, March 6, 2016 

Time: 7:30 am to 8:45 am 
Location: Baltimore Convention Center, 

Baltimore, MD, Room 301/302 
 

Speaker: Edward M. Bednarczyk, PharmD, FCCP 
Clinical Associate Professor 

 Chairman, Pharmacy Practice 
University of Buffalo 

 
Topic: 'Quo Vadis: How do we discern God’s will 

for our lives?‘ 
 

Cost: $25. 

CPFI Prayer Breakfast 



Operation Christmas Child 
Success Story 

The CPFI chapter at California Northstate 
University, College of Pharmacy (CNUCOP) 
volunteers at different health fairs and 
community outreach events throughout 
the year. One of the outreach events 
during this year’s Fall 2015 semester 
included Operation Christmas Child (OCC) 
initiated by CPFI Student Chapter at 
CNUCOP. This is the second year CNUCOP 
participated in OCC and achieved another 
successful outcome. 

From October 26th to November 16th, 
student pharmacists brought gift-wrapped 
shoeboxes filled with gifts for children and 
placed them at the designated OCC 
decorated wall on campus. The college of 
pharmacy collected 88 boxes this year, 
beating last year’s record of 56 boxes!  To 
make the project more interesting and 
exciting, the P1, P2 and P3 classes competed 
against each other to collect the most boxes. 
This helped to encourage and motivate 
student pharmacists to work together and 
donate more gifts. As a result, we hope this 
becomes a tradition that will continue for 
years to come! 
 
Lilit Hovnanian 
CPFI President 
California Northstate University, College of 
Pharmacy 
 



Regional Meetings: 
What: Southwest Regional Retreat 
When: March 4 – 6, 2016  
Where: Abilene, TX 
  Contact lindsey.jones@ttuhsc.edu for more 

information regarding this retreat 
 
 
*Check with your regional director to see if your region is having 
one and where it is 

 

CPFI 2016 Annual 
Conference & National 
Student Retreat 
When: June 8 -12, 2016 
Where: Springmaid Beach Resort, 
Myrtle Beach, SC  
 
To Register visit: http://www.cpfi.org/annual-
meeting 
 
 
 Want your Chapter or Region to be featured in an 
upcoming newsletter? 

  
Email short articles and pictures to sa.leonall@wingate.edu 

 


